
 

THE MATSURI   

JAPAN CULTURAL FESTIVAL 
Asian Society of Arts, Inc.  

 

Dear our sponsors and supporters; 
  
Thank you very much for your support to The Third Annual Japan Cultural Festival THE               
MATSURI on May 22​nd​, 2016.  We are happy to report the result and the details of our donations.  
 
As noted in the financial statements, the activities and changes in net assets attached, we               
experienced unprecedented success; contribution, booth fees, and raffle sales, and the turnout all             
increased this year. 
 
Proceeds from this event have been contributed to the following organizations: 
Kyushu Earthquake Disaster relief: 
 Kumamoto Prefecture   $2,000          Hope’s Door DV Shelter/Counseling   $1,000 
 Ohita Prefecture          $700         Japan Education Center                $150 
Great East Japan disaster                English as New Language Program: 
 Fukushima Prefecture   $2,000            Harrison School District             $250 
Town/Village of Harrison  $2,500            Rye City School District             $250 
Harrison Public Library   $1,000            Rye Neck School District            $250 
Harrison Police            $200            Scarsdale School District            $250 
 
The financial statements and the names of our sponsors and supporters will be on our web page,                 
www.thematsuri.org​.  
We hope this event improves cultural understanding and offering opportunities for intercultural            
exchange in our community, and THE MATSURI will be loved and enjoyed by everyone. 
Thank you very much again for your warm cooperation. We look forward to working with you for                 
THE MATSURI next year.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Executive Committees of THE MATSURI 
 

www.thematsuri.org   thematsuri.ny@gmail.com   www.facebook.com/thematsuri.ny 

http://www.thematsuri.org/

